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July 18, 2024 — In a recent InvestorNews interview with host Pat
Bolland, Frank Basa, CEO and Chairman of Nord Precious Metals
Mining Inc., (TSXV: NTH | OTCQB: CCWOF), shared insights into
the  company’s  high-grade  silver  and  gold  projects.  Basa
highlighted the profitable spinout of the Graal property into a
new  company,  Coniagas  Battery  Metals  Inc.,  providing
shareholders with shares and warrants. “We’ve done this before,
very  lucrative  for  the  shareholders  of  Nord,”  Basa  noted,
referencing a previous similar strategy that yielded substantial
dividends.

Basa expressed excitement about Nord’s recent project in Sweden,
emphasizing its high-grade gold samples and rare earth elements
essential  for  EV  magnets,  such  as  dysprosium.  “Finding  a
property like the one in Sweden, they’re really, really hard to
find.  The  grades  are  astronomical,”  he  said.  The  company
recently signed a non-binding Letter of Intent to acquire 80% of
two  exploration  permits  in  Sweden,  with  samples  showing
promising grades of gold and rare earth elements. Additionally,
Basa highlighted the continued success at their Castle East
project in Ontario, where recent drilling revealed significant
high-grade silver, including up to 89,000 grams per ton. These
discoveries and strategic acquisitions position Nord Precious
Metals Mining Inc. as a promising player in the precious metals
and critical minerals markets.
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To access the complete interview, click here

Don’t  miss  other  InvestorNews  interviews.  Subscribe  to  the
InvestorNews YouTube channel by clicking here

About Nord Precious Metals Mining Inc.

Nord Precious Metals Mining Inc. (formerly Canada Silver Cobalt
Works Inc.) recently discovered a major high-grade silver vein
system at Castle East located 1.5 km from its 100%-owned, past-
producing Castle Mine near Gowganda in the prolific and world-
class silver-cobalt mining district of Northern Ontario. The
Company  has  completed  a  60,000  m  drill  program  aimed  at
expanding the size of the deposit with an update to the resource
estimate underway.

In May 2020, based on a small initial drill program, the Company
published  the  region’s  first  43-101  resource  estimate  that
contained a total of 7.56 million ounces of silver in Inferred
resources, comprising very high-grade silver (8,582 grams per
tonne un-cut or 250.2 oz/ton) in 27,400 tonnes of material from
two sections (1A and 1B) of the Castle East Robinson Zone,
beginning at a vertical depth of approximately 400 meters. Note
that mineral resources that are not mineral reserves and do not
have demonstrated economic viability. Please refer to the Nord
Precious Metals (previously Canada Silver Cobalt Works) Press
Release  May  28,  2020,  for  the  resource  estimate.  Report
reference: Rachidi, M. 2020, NI 43-101 Technical Report Mineral
Resource  Estimate  for  Castle  East,  Robinson  Zone,  Ontario,
Canada, with an effective date of May 28, 2020, and a signature
date of July 13, 2020.

The  Company  also  has:  (1)  14  battery  metals  properties  in
Northern Quebec where it has recently completed a nearly 16,000-
metre drill program on the Graal property; and (2) St. Denis-
Sangster lithium project – 260 square kilometers of greenfield
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exploration ground with numerous pegmatites focussed along a
significant volcanic sedimentary rock – Archean granite contact
near Cochrane, Ontario contiguous to Power Metals’ Case Lake
Lithium properties.

Nord Precious Metal’s flagship silver-cobalt Castle mine and 78
sq. km Castle property feature strong exploration upside for
silver,  cobalt,  nickel,  gold,  and  copper.  With  underground
access at the fully owned Castle Mine, an exceptional high-grade
silver  discovery  at  Castle  East,  a  pilot  plant  to  produce
cobalt-rich  gravity  concentrates,  a  processing  facility  (TTL
Laboratories)  in  the  town  of  Cobalt,  and  a  proprietary
hydrometallurgical process known as Re-2Ox (for the creation of
technical-grade  cobalt  sulphate  as  well  as  nickel-manganese-
cobalt  (NMC)  formulations),  Nord  Precious  Metals  is
strategically positioned to become a Canadian leader in the
silver-cobalt space.

To learn more about Nord Precious Metals Mining Inc., click here

Disclaimer: Nord Precious Metals Mining Inc. is an advertorial
member of InvestorNews Inc.

This  interview,  which  was  produced  by  InvestorNews  Inc.
(“InvestorNews”),  does  not  contain,  nor  does  it  purport  to
contain, a summary of all material information concerning the
Company,  including  important  disclosure  and  risk  factors
associated with the Company, its business and an investment in
its  securities.  InvestorNews  offers  no  representations  or
warranties  that  any  of  the  information  contained  in  this
interview is accurate or complete.

This interview and any transcriptions or reproductions thereof
(collectively, this “presentation”) does not constitute, or form
part of, any offer or invitation to sell or issue, or any
solicitation  of  any  offer  to  subscribe  for  or  purchase  any
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securities in the Company. The information in this presentation
is provided for informational purposes only and may be subject
to  updating,  completion  or  revision,  and  except  as  may  be
required by applicable securities laws, the Company disclaims
any intent or obligation to update any information herein. This
presentation may contain “forward-looking statements” within the
meaning of applicable Canadian securities legislation. Forward-
looking statements are based on the opinions and assumptions of
the management of the Company as of the date made. They are
inherently susceptible to uncertainty and other factors that
could  cause  actual  events/results  to  differ  materially  from
these  forward-looking  statements.  Additional  risks  and
uncertainties, including those that the Company does not know
about  now  or  that  it  currently  deems  immaterial,  may  also
adversely  affect  the  Company’s  business  or  any  investment
therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities. This presentation should not be considered as the
giving  of  investment  advice  by  the  Company  or  any  of  its
directors, officers, agents, employees or advisors. Each person
to whom this presentation is made available must make its own
independent  assessment  of  the  Company  after  making  such
investigations  and  taking  such  advice  as  may  be  deemed
necessary.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the
Company’s profile on SedarPlus.ca and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.
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